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Student honoured with inaugural scholarship

	It is an honour to be the inaugural recipient of the John West Leader of Tomorrow Scholarship. 

It is a privilege to be recognized for my community involvement and volunteer service. To be placed alongside former mayor John

West's name is a true distinction.

This community knew John West for his love and support, and his legacy is still being carried out through this scholarship. 

Thank you again to the Town of Aurora, Town Council and Mayor Dawe for this recognition. 

Sally Falk

Aurora
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